
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Eid Al Adha Holiday Announcement 

Circular No: HB/AC/25-26/36  ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​           Dated: 04/06/2025 
 
Dear Parent, 
Greetings! 
 

In celebration of Eid Al Adha, the school will be closed from Thursday, 5th June 2025 to 
Sunday, 8th June 2025. The School office will also be closed during this period. 

Classes will resume on Monday, 9th June 2025. All the students from KG1 to Grade 12 are 
required to report on Monday, 9th June 2025. 

We wish you and your families a joyful Eid Al Adha. 

 
 
 
 

Principal 
Bala Reddy Ambati  

 


